
Street Lights Out? 
 

If you notice that there is a Street Light out and you would like to report it, 

please call Wisconsin Public Service (WPS) at 800-450-7260 or email them 

at: 

 

https://accel.wisconsinpublicservice.com/secure/ssl/acct/street_light.aspx 

 

Each Street Light Pole has a number on it.  It would be very helpful if you 

could provide that # to WPS when making your report. 

 

 

De Pere Park or Trail Lamppost out? 

 
If you notice a Park or Trail lamppost light out, please contact the  

City of De Pere at 920-339-4065. 

https://accel.wisconsinpublicservice.com/secure/ssl/acct/street_light.aspx

